
Construction Detour Notice 

 

 
 

Construction is set to start on the renovation of the historic Kiddie Brush and Toy building in Downtown 

Jonesville.  The early phases of construction will require the partial closure of the alley along the north 

side of the building. 

During the closure, one-way traffic will be maintained on the western two-thirds of the alley.  Customers 

to Saucy Dogs, the Andrew Mack Brush Company and County National Bank (including the bank drive-

through) will need to enter from the West Street entrance to the alley. 

The usual two-way traffic will be maintained in the portion of the alley located behind the Sauk Theater, 

Shear Magic, My Buddies Clip Joint and the Post Office. 

The partial closure will begin the week of July 20th and will continue for six to eight weeks while crews 

repair masonry and windows. 

Environmental crews are currently working inside the building and demolition of the metal building 

additions is expected to begin on July 15th. 

The renovated building will be known as the Heritage Lane Apartments.  The building will house 44 one- 

and two-bedroom apartments.  The renovation is being completed by the property owner, Excel-Sterling 

LDHA of Beachwood, Ohio.  The entire renovation is expected to be complete in 12 to 18 months. 

Please contact Jonesville City Hall at 849-2104 with any questions or concerns. 


